Corporate Statement on Human Trafficking

               We, as Sisters of St. Joseph of Chambery, an international congregation of women, with members and missions in Brazil, the United States, Norway, Denmark, Italy, Ireland, France, India, Pakistan, Sweden, the Czech Republic, Tanzania, Mozambique, Bolivia, East Timor, Wales, Belgium, and Germany speak out as one voice against the evils of human slavery in the 21st century.  This evil known today throughout the world as “Trafficking” is experienced by young women and girls, men, young  boys and children.

                As Sisters of St. Joseph of Chambery, we believe in the sacredness and dignity of all life, regardless of age, sex, race, religion or economic status.  We are speaking out against the human exploitation and bondage that so many of our sisters have seen and experienced in their ministry to the peoples of various countries, regions and states.  We cannot remain silent while our brothers and sisters are treated in this evil and inhuman way.

               We know that all nations have laws against human bondage and exploitation, whether for sexual or forced labor purposes. We are asking each of our respective government officials and our Ambassadors to speak out strongly in support of the laws to prosecute, not the victims of such bondage and exploitation, but the initiators and those who profit from this worldwide evil. We are asking that you, who have the power and authority to make and enforce laws to protect the victims, that you have the courage to use your power and authority to address and eliminate this evil called “Trafficking.”   
